
From: Anderson, Craig 

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 2:23 PM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Medtronic Marathon Sound Variance 

 

Barb, 

This is a response to your letter about the Oct 5 public hearing before the City Council about 

the Medtronic Twin Cities Marathon sound variance. 

 

We object to the inconvenience and disruption to the neighborhood and encourage you to 

deny this variance. 

 

Thanks, 

Craig and Mary Anderson 

19xx Portland Ave 

St Paul 

 
From: Jim Kennelly  

Sent: Monday, September 26, 2016 11:49 AM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: James Kennelly 
Subject: Variance Vote 

 

No Variance.   No loud speakers. NO PA 

 

Please reply to this email that you received it or call me at the number below.   I want my vote to 

count. 

  

13xx Summit ave 

Jim Kennelly 

 

 


